D R S Report to the Board of Trustees – February 2019
· This year the teachers will move to using the Religious Education Bridging Document as the basis for all planning.

· The children will be celebrating Shrove Tuesday with pancakes and Ash Wednesday Mass at Little Sisters of The Poor.
· Young Vinnies coordinator Mark Currie met with our Young Vinnies group (year3-6) to discuss how they will reach into the community this year.
· Children are learning from the Jesus Stand. We will be learning about Lent/Holy Week.
· Commissioning Mass attended by Mrs Dillon
· We are meeting the correct number for non-preference with one vacancy,
· The Catholic Community of Learning management group has met to discuss shared learning outcomes and strategies.
· School Mass was celebrated early February.

· Children have led a Friday Mass.
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